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22nd March 2024 

 

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to inform you that we will be continuing our before & after school activities in 

April; this set of activities are detailed on the attached document. 

They will start after Easter until we break up for Summer, with the last club being on 

Thursday, 18th July 2024; start and finish dates for each club are detailed individually, as 

they do vary by club. If you sign up for a place this term, your child will need to commit to 

attending every week.  

Evening activities will run until 4:30pm, other than Dance which finishes at 4:20 pm & 

Tennis which finishes at 4:25pm.  

For after school clubs, please send children with a snack to eat before/during the 

session (PLEASE REMEMBER – NO NUTS OR NUT-BASED SNACKS).  

To notify us of your child’s choices, could you please either: - 

 Complete the attached slip, and send into school, or 
 Email us (office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk) with the details, or attaching the slip. 

We have a limited number of places for each activity – they will be offered on a first come 

first served basis. There also needs to be a suitable demand for the club to go ahead. 

We will notify you by message via the School Gateway App to confirm your child’s/children’s 

place(s). 

PLEASE DON’T MAKE ANY PAYMENTS UNTIL CLUBS ARE CONFIRMED (other than Tennis, 

which must be booked directly through ProACE). 

ATTACHMENTS: - 

1. A copy of this letter. 
2. Tom Luke Tennis flyer. 
3. Choices slip 

 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Joanna Atherton 
HEADTEACHER 
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